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Dear Chair Lively, Vice Chair Gamba, Vice Chair Levy, and Members of the 

Committee, 

 

My name is Meagan Golec, and I live in Portland. I support House Bill 3081 “One 

Stop Shop 2.0” because it will make it easier for Oregonians to take advantage of 

rebates and incentives on home energy-efficiency upgrades.  

 

I support HB 3081 because a few years ago my family decided to install solar panels 

on our home. Trying to figure out what rebates were available was very confusing. 

We decided to go ahead with solar installation without fully understanding the 

rebates, but I can imagine that many households would be unable or unwilling to 

undertake the up-front expense without knowing the available rebates. A one-stop 

shop to demystify available incentives would likely encourage more households to 

switch to more efficient ways to heat, cool, and power their homes.  

 

Thank you for your support of House Bill 3081. 

 

Sincerely, 

Meagan Golec 


